
 
 

April 17, 2020 

To,  
The Manager 
Listing Department, 
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400051 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Trading Symbol: ZOTA 

Sub: Business Update 

Ref.: Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

With reference to the captioned subject and further to our letter dated March 23, 2020 we, Zota Health 
Care Limited (the “Company”) would like to inform you that as per the directives received from the 
regulatory authorities, we have resumed our operations at our manufacturing facility located at Sachin 
Special Economic Zone (SEZ).  

As far as domestic business is concerned, for timely delivery of essential medicines we have hired some 
private trucks and partial goods have also been dispatched through railways.  

The above operations are being started with the reduced staff. The Company is undertaking all safety 
measures and guidelines issued by the regulatory authorities.   

This is for your information and record. 

Thanking you,  

Yours faithfully, 

For Zota Health Care Limited 

 

Ashvin Variya 
(Company Secretary & Compliance Officer) 
Place: Surat 

 

 

 

 

Registered Office: 

Zota House, 2/896, Hira Modi Street, 
Sagrampura, Surat-395002 Ph: +91 261 2331601 
Email: info@zotahealthcare.com 
Web: www.zotahealthcare.com 

CIN: L24231GJ2000PLC038352 
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